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From:  Dave Neath BLOCKED 
Sent:  Monday, July 18, 2022 2:45 PM 
To:  Michniak, Mark 
Subject: 198 Lovers Lane Ancaster 
 
Hello 
I received notice of a proposed amendment to a bylaw to build a single detached home at 198 Lovers  
Lane in Ancaster. My only concern is that if the amendment is approved will the owner be required to  
allow room for the continuation of the sidewalk on Lovers Lane? Currently, the sidewalk ends at either  
end of the property and pedestrians are forced on to the road. 
Regards, 
David Neath  
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From: FrankG BLOCKED 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 12:02 PM 
To: Michniak, Mark 
Subject:Application Re: 198 Lover's Lane, Ancaster 
 
Importance: High 
 
REF: Zoning Ny-law Amendment (File No. ZAR-22-042) 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
I would like to raise an inquiry related to the proposed subject property amendment.  But, not 
specifically to that of the actual privately owned property therein…..except to  the City owned frontage 
area that it abuts where there is currently no sidewalk.  I had  once made a request a few years ago to 
have a continuation of the sidewalk that  presently runs along that immediate location on Lover’s Lane 
adjoined to that which  already exists to both the south and north along that side of the street. 
Pedestrians are forced to walk on the road between the corner at Lloyminn Ave and 184 Lover’s Lane 
which can be dangerous, particularly during the winter season after a snow plowing. I realize that this 
request, or, awareness does not appeal to the said file property  amendment…….however, I feel that this 
would be a prudent time to consider the  matter in advance of whatever the final outcome happens to 
be. Your comments, welcome. 
 
Frank L. Gallo 
BLOCKED 
Ancaster, ON 
 
BLOCKED 
 
 


